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Collin Roehner

From: Collin Roehner on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 10:39 AM
To: 'Ernest Finch'
Subject: RE: FPL Proposed Rate INCREASE

Good morning Mr. Finch, 
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-EI and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Collin D. Roehner 
Commission Deputy Clerk I 
Office of Commission Clerk 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, Florida, 32301 
(850) 413-7123 
 
 
From: Ernest Finch [mailto:cfnefin@gmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, July 13, 2016 10:37 AM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: FPL Proposed Rate INCREASE 
 
Please consider NOT grating FPL’s proposed rate increase. It appears that the vast majority of the increase will 
go to the investors and not to benefit the consumer in any way. The investors are already getting 11.5% return 
which is a fairly good return on investment. Pleas don’t burden the consumers of FL with 
the unnecessary rate increase. 
 
Ernest Finch 
 
Green Cove Springs and Webster, FL 
 
edf0143@gmail.com 
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